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Dear Men of Benedictine,  

As the President of Benedictine High 
School, I want to personally invite 
you to Reunion Weekend June 14-15, 
2024.  Amazing things are 
happening on campus, and I cannot 
wait for you to see them. 

Please contact Tom Bennett, Director 
of Development at 216.421.2080 ext. 
342 or bennettt@cbhs.edu, if you are 
interested in being a class leader or 
ambassador, to help contact your 
classmates, have any questions, or 
need more information, etc.   

Registration for Stag Night is open as 
well to help us plan an amazing 
weekend. 

Yours in Benedictine, 

 

Dave Schroeder ’90 
President 
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